
 
 
 
 

Friday 14th June 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents and Guardians,   

 

 

This week marks the beginning of the UEFA Euro 2024 Tournament. 

A football tournament in which 24 teams compete to be crowned the 

champions of Europe. Every class across our school has selected a 

country to represent throughout the tournament.  

 

 

 

 

 

Reception B will be flying the flag for the Netherlands. We will be designing kits, flags and  

posters reflecting the Netherlands. We will be locating the Netherlands on a world map and  

listening to the national anthem of the Netherlands. We will be learning a few key phrases in 

Dutch together with tasting some traditional Dutch foods. You can follow our journey through the 

Netherlands on X @stannestanleyf2 

 

 

 

Your challenge this week is to find out a fun fact about the 

Netherlands.  

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Mrs Bell & Miss Murphy  

 

 


